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Thank you for help during Fiddleville weekend

	Dear editor:

Branch 220 would like to Thank Freeman Construction and Aluminum for the generous donation of t-shirts for all of our Volunteers

over Fiddle weekend and for the Tikky Bar.

Thank you to Trevor Downey for the donation of all the potatoes. As well as Foodland, No Frills, Sysco, Shelburne Fresh Variety,

Labatt's, Molsons and Shelburne L.C.B.O.

A great big thank you to all the volunteers that spent hours and days helping to make Fiddle weekend a success.

We would also like to put a big shout out to Comrade Reid Robinson for travelling from North Carolina to be apart of Fiddleville

each year.

Finally thank you to the executive and the staff, job well done everyone.

August 21st is Wing Night with entertainment by D.J. Terrence.

Lesa Peat,

Shelburne Legion
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